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The Cannabis Regulation and Tax Act, effective Jan. 1, 2020, is a new Illinois 
law that legalizes recreational marijuana. The Village Board is in the process 
of collecting information to determine if the Village will allow or prohibit (“opt 
out”) the local retail sale/on-premises consumption of adult-use cannabis by 
businesses within Tinley Park. 
 
Resident input is vital to this decision. To that end, the Village has issued a 
survey that is available at TinleyPark.org/CannabisSurvey. Residents are 
encouraged to watch a 20-minute presentation regarding the new law, 
available at TinleyPark.org/CannabisInfoVideo, before taking the survey. 
 
The survey will be open through Sunday, Nov. 24. The Village Board will take 
a formal vote regarding the new cannabis law in December. 
 
More information is available on the Village website. 


